
 

 

Visit to Peninsula Farm 
Dear Parent / Caregiver, 

 

Mrs. Villar and Mrs. Kirov, are delighted to inform you that an educational excursion to Peninsular Farm 

has been organised as part of our History programme. 

The excursion will take place on Monday 28
th

 August. 

We will be travelling by bus, departing from school at 9.00am 

 

 

COST: - $17 - Includes transport, resources and entry. 

 

PARENT HELP: We will require ten parent helpers to join us to monitor small groups of students during 

the day. Please let us know if you would like to help. If we have more Parent Volunteers than necessary, we 

will draw names from a hat and notify all the parents concerned. 

 

WHAT TO BRING: Healthy morning tea and lunch and a drink bottle of water in school bags. 

 

 

WHAT TO WEAR: Full school uniform including school hat 

   Sunscreen 

 

Thank you 

Mrs.Villar and Mrs. Kirov. 

20
th
 July 2017 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE FILL OUT THIS CONSENT FORM AND RETURN WITH YOUR $17 TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER 

BEFORE Friday 25th August. 

 

Student Name: _______________________ Parent Name_____________________ 

 
Please tick each box to give your consent 

 
I give permission for my child to travel by bus to and from Tranby House on Tuesday 30

th
 May.  

 
I will ensure my child wears full school uniform including a hat and has a healthy recess, lunch and 
water. 

 
My child’s medical details are up to date at the office and I give permission for my child to receive medical 
attention if necessary. 
 
I understand Education Dept insurance does not cover personal accidents through misadventure nor loss or 
damage of personal belongings and that if my child’s behaviour and/or class work is unacceptable they will 
not attend. 
 
 

Signed :___________________________( parent /guardian) Date: _____________ 


